
    Week Ahead : December 14, 2020 
 

Good evening Hamburg School community.  These are items of interest for the 
week of December 14, 2020. 

Return to In Person Learning ​: Students will return to the school building for in person 
learning effective tomorrow.  First Period begins at 8:10, but students may arrive at school as 
early as 7:45. 

Requesting Remote Learning​ : Households that desire to access virtual instruction for their 
learners ​must​ declare so in writing.  Students using remote learning by request ​may​ return to in 
person learning on the first day of each month.  Contact ​rjbaumgartner@hamburgschool.com 
with your questions or requests.  

Free & Reduced Paperwork​ : In an effort to support our students and Hamburg Families, we 
are asking parents to call or email Mrs. Murphy for free and reduced meal registration. 
Applications are available through the school.  Services and state funding are linked to these 
records, so please apply. 

Yearbooks​ : Yearbooks are still on sale.  Check the Digital Backpack to place your ​order​. 

PTA News 

Events ​: The PTA is sponsoring 5th & 6th Grade Game Night on Wednesday at 7PM.  Bedtime 
Stories with special host Mr. B, is Thursday at 7PM.  Please check the PTA’s website or your 
teacher’s Google Classrooms for the links. 

Gertude Hawk​ : Gertude Hawk orders are available for pick up during dismissal on Wednesday 
and Thursday.  

SMILE​ : The PTA reminds families to link their Amazon accounts to our Amazon Smile profile. 
There are no fees or extra costs to participate.  Check the PTA’s webpage, or ​smile.amazon.com 
for more information. 

Holiday Bizarre​ : This year, students can shop for Hamburg PTA’s Holiday Bizarre virtually. 
Details​ for shopping are on the Digital Backpack or PTA Facebook.  

Super Bowl Box Numbers​ : The Hamburg PTA is offering their annual Box Numbers 
Fundraiser.  Tickets start at $5, and each has four chances to win.  To purchase tickets, email the 
Hamburg PTA or speak with a PTA representative. 

 

For additional information on these events, please check the school’s website and 
Digital Backpack.   Have a great week! 

 

mailto:rjbaumgartner@hamburgschool.com
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Hamburg-School-Yearbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2F
http://hamburgschool.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/PTA-Virtual-Holiday-Gift-Shop.pdf

